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Senator Bushby asked: 

 

Does your department or agencies within your portfolio subscribe to pay TV (for example Foxtel)?   

(a) If yes, please provide the reason why, the cost and what channels. 

(b) What was the cost for 2010-11? 

(c) What is the estimated cost for 2011-12? 

Answer: 

The ATO does not subscribe to pay TV.  However, the ATO does subscribe to the Parliamentary 

Network.  

 

The cost of subscription for the Parliamentary Network in 2010-11 was $6,343.  

 

The estimated cost of subscription for the Parliamentary Network for 2011-12 is $6,572. 

 


